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Ms. Donna KWAN
UNEP/CMS Dugong MoU Secretariat
c/o Environment Agency - Abu Dhabi
P.O. Box 4SSSg,Abu Dhabi
United Arab Emirates

zz October zor3

Dear Dr Kwan

I am writing to confirm the commitment of Blue Ventures Conservation ("BVC") to
support the project entitled "Enhancing the Conservation Effectiveness of Seagrass

Ecosystems Supporting Globally Significant Populations of Dugong across the Indian
and Pacific Oceans Basins".

Blue Ventures Conservation continues to actively collaborate with the UNEP/CMS
Dugong MoU Secretariat in developing the project. During this time our consultants
have worked at a fraction of our normal charge-rates. BVC has extensive on-going
research activities within this field, particularly in Madagascar, and will continue to
provide support services to the project throughout its four-year term.

Please consider this letter as a commitment to provide in-kind support totalling at
least USD L,L42,472 for related activities both recent and anticipated during the
course of the project. We would like these funds to be added to the total co-financing
for the project over the coming four years.

Yours sincerely

,4ryry7
Stanlei SFek

J

Finance Director
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22nd March 2013 
 

Ms. Donna KWAN 

UNEP/CMS Dugong MoU Secretariat 

c/o Environment Agency - Abu Dhabi 

P.O. Box 45553, Abu Dhabi 

United Arab Emirates 

 

RE: COMMITMENT OF CO-FINANCING FOR A FULL-SIZED GEF DUGONGS AND 

SEAGRASS CONSERVATION PROJECT 

 

Dear Ms. Kwan, 

 

I am writing to you to confirm the commitment of Community Centred Conservation (C3) to 

support the project entitled “Enhancing the Conservation Effectiveness of Seagrass Ecosystems 

Supporting Globally Significant Populations of Dugong across the Indian and Pacific Oceans 

Basins”. 

 

I am happy to advise you that through this letter Community Centred Conservation (C3) 

undertakes to provide cash and in-kind support, to the value of US$320,000 to this project to 

implement project activities nationally. 

 

This project will be helpful in implementing and addressing national marine conservation and 

management issues, which also relate to the implementation of both the Convention on 

Biological Diversity and the UNEP/CMS Dugong Memorandum of Understanding. The aims and 

activities of the project are consistent with key national biodiversity objectives in Madagacsar 

and we look forward to doing our utmost to ensure this project moves forward. 

 

Sincerely, 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Patricia Z.R. Davis 

Director 

Community Centred Conservation (C3) 

www.c-3.org.uk 
Registered as a non-profit company 

in England & Wales #5606924 

mailto:info@c-3.org.uk











